From: Rachael Stevie (CD)

To: Candie Leader

Subject: SX-21-00019 Grant Co PUD - Notice of Application
Date: Monday, December 6, 2021 12:31:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Good afternoon,

Please review the Shoreline Exemption Permit applied for by Grant County PUD (SX-21-00019) to
replace a fence that was destroyed in a wildfire. Please submit any comments by December 21, 2021

at Spm.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Internal link: SX-21-00019 Grant Co PUD

Thanks so much!

Ritnand LA,

PlannerI

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637

rachael.stevie.cd@co Kittitas.wa.us
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